
Center for Judicial Accountability

From: Center for Judicial Accountability <elena@judgewatch.org>
Sent Tuesday, August 27,20L3 3:51 PM

To: 'gblain@nydailynews.com'

Cc 'klnynews@aol.com'; klovett@nydailynews.com; 'whammond@nydailynews.com'
Subiect Gap in Coverage: CJA's Aug 2Lst letter to Gov -- Achieving Both a Properly Functioning

Legislature & The Public Trust Act

Dear Glenn,

Following up our brief phone conversation this morning and a short time ago, there are many hugely important stories
about the Commission to lnvestigate Public Corruption and the Public Trust Act - vet to be explored.

For starters, take a look at our August 21't letter to the Governor, about which Susan Arbetter interviewed me on Capitol
Pressroom on August 21't. Here's the direct link to both from our website: http://www.iudgewatch.orslweb-
oages/ciallatest-news. htm.

I look forward to discussing these with you - and will call you on Friday, if I don't hear back from you before then.

Thank you.

Elena Sassower, Director
Center for Judicial Accountability, lnc. (CJA)

9t4-4554373


